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6th September, 1938,

LISBON,

2789, "FAFE". I duly received your letter of the

26th ultimo enclosing one received from the Owners » and

in reply I have to inform you that the Committee have

had the case before them and that, in the circumstances,

the Owners' proposal to postpone completing the Second Special
Survey No.3 for a further two months has been agreed to, but
I em directed to say that the Committee must ask the Owmers
to have the survey completed within two months as now
proposed,without fail. I shall be glad if you will inform
the Owners accordingly,

“-‘.
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